
Neighborhood Council District 8 Meeting
Minutes May 15. 2014

Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6 pm with Karen presiding.
Council members present:  Karen, Robin and Barbara.
                                               Corky Grove was also present. 

Minutes: MSC to approve the April minutes. 

Reports: 
       Police Advisory-no report as they meet every other month. There is a meeting tonight.
       Robin did report that he would like to visit other NC meetings to see how they operate.
       Karen indicated that NC 4 and 7 might meet all summer.

New Business:
       Council of Councils meets on Tuesday, May 27. Karen is unable to attend and asked 
       someone to attend in her place. Robin volunteered. Karen said he can report on what we 
       are doing and find out what others are doing.

       Ice Cream Social this summer: MSC:  to have the it on Tuesday, August 12.  MSC to  
       have a meeting in June to make more detailed plans.  We do want flyers to reach more 
       people, as well  as newspaper and internet  announcemnts.  We will have rootbeer, 
       icecream cones, sundaes and floats. Need cones, spoons, cups, bowls, icecream, rootbeer,  
       straws, napkins, and toppings. We will determine in June who will bring each item. 

        Little Libraries in neighberhood Parks:  Barbara asked about this project and Karen told us
        it would be stationed in North Kiwanis Park. She described the location and that Patti   
        Cadwell's husband would be the person in the neighborhood who would be the caretaker   
        for the little library. The one in N. Kiwanis Park should be in place this summer.    
 
        Pre-release Center Award: Mentioning the 30th anniversary celebration and indicated the 
        new plaque on the wall.  In April, The Chamber of Commerce presented the Pre-release    
        Center with The Business of the Quarter award. 

MSC to adjourn at 6:50 pm.     

Barbara Going, secretary



                  




